
 

 

   September 7, 2023 
 
Aaron Siri 
Siri & Glimstad LLP 
1005 Congress Avenue 
Suite 925-C36 
Austin, Texas  78701 
Via email: foia@sirillp.com 
 
Dear Mr. Siri: 
 
This letter is our final response to your Centers for Disease Control and Prevention and Agency for Toxic 
Substances and Disease Registry (CDC/ATSDR) Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request of March 24, 
2023, assigned #23-00926-FOIA, for [IR#1018] The v-safe survey system data set  used to notify VAERS 
call center staff of v-safe users who reported a medically-attended health impact for themselves or their 
dependent, as described on page 10-11 of the “V-safe active surveillance for COVID-19 vaccine safety” 
protocol, available at https://www.cdc.gov/vaccinesafety/pdf/V-safe-Protocol-V6-508.pdf#page=10. 
 
We located 1 pages of responsive records including 1 excel spreadsheet.  The following PII was not included 
in the spreadsheet in order to provide the documents in a timely fashion: first name, last name phone number, 
guardian first name, and guardian last name. 
 
You can access the records here: 
https://centersfordiseasecontrol.sharefile.com/d-s122b8b29eff745ca97790e2d5e0dc1ce 
 
If you need any further assistance or would like to discuss any aspect of the records provided please contact 
either our FOIA Requester Service Center at 770-488-6399 or our FOIA Public Liaison at 770-488-6246. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Roger Andoh 
CDC/ATSDR FOIA Officer 
Office of the Chief Operating Officer 
(770) 488-6399 
Fax: (404) 235-1852 
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